
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

March 2019 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parents, 

  

St. Nicolas Church are holding a special concert on Saturday 9th March at 2pm.  During the 

concert, Canvey Island schools who went to Young Voices at the O2 will be singing the songs 

they learnt for the occasion. 

  

Unfortunately, the teachers from the music team at Northwick Park are unavailable to attend 

the concert but our pupils are very welcome to attend the concert and join in with the 

singing.  The children do not need to be in school uniform and will need to have a parent or 

guardian at the church with them as the school will not be providing supervision. 

  

We are sending out fliers for the event along with this letter and I am sure it will be a really 

lovely occasion for those who cannot attend, I am only sorry I can’t be there with you. 

  

With best wishes, 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss S Goldsmith 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
(Foundation) 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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